
Wholly object to the expansion of Luton airport. 
 
In Dagnall, you cannot hear your tv indoors with the windows/doors open due to the 
sound of aircraft. Which is especially bad in the summer months when it is too hot to 
have window closed.  Disturbance of sleep from night flights is also a problem. 
 
Air traffic has been increasing year on year as more and more expansion plans are 
approved along with the increase of road traffic on the B4506 when heading to/from 
the airport.  The Bedfordshire Council, do not object, of course, and always allow 
expansion with no regard for residents, as they benefit financially.  The people's 
voice is not being considered. It seems it is always a lost cause from start to finish 
despite all the publicity to “have your say” if you object. 
 


